
 
 

 
William Paterson Employees, 
 
The New Jersey Employees Charitable Campaign will run from September, 
2020 through December, 2020.  In a year that has been like no other, 
we’ve all faced challenges and seen the continued need for assistance in 
our own communities, throughout our country and around the world.  The 
pandemic has created financial, medical and social changes that have 
touched us all.  The charities featured in the New Jersey Employees 
Charitable Campaign are helping those in need because of COVID-19 and 
those who need our help in many other areas that may have been 
overlooked while we face this health crisis – the environment, chronic 
disabilities, food insecurity, education, homelessness and so much more. 
 
We’re thankful to the employees who have continued to support the 
NJECC charities with their payroll deductions this year.  In some cases, 
your donations have kept those nonprofits afloat as they struggled to 
provide services to their constituents. 
 
The New Jersey Employees Charitable Campaign is more important than 
ever and we hope you will consider supporting one or more of the approved 
charities featured in our resource guide at a time when our friends, family, 
neighbors, and co-workers need help more than ever.  It’s as easy as 
logging on to www.charities.org/NJECC clicking on the ‘Donate Now’ and 
making your pledge. 
 
So many of you generously support the New Jersey Employees Charitable 
Campaign and believe in its power to make a difference. 
 
Thank you for supporting the NJECC. 

http://www.charities.org/NJECC

